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Since Vote by Mail has been done for decades; does Oregon even have the requisite 

equipment or qualified people to accomplish the task of in-person voting?  In-person 

voting is a major inconvenience.  The last time I in-person voted, voting took over two 

hours; a complete waste of productivity. 


